
 
  

 
EXIM Thailand Congratulates 140th Anniversary of Ministry of Finance 

 

 Mrs. Chomsuda Tuntariyanond (center), Executive Vice President of Export-Import 

Bank of Thailand (EXIM Thailand), recently congratulated Mr. Prasit Suebchana (left), 

Deputy Permanent Secretary of Ministry of Finance (MOF), on the 140th anniversary of 

MOF. Mrs. Chomsuda also made a cash donation on behalf of EXIM Thailand to support 

the Welfare Fund of MOF’s Office of Permanent Secretary. 
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